
Chairman Waxman Requests Information on New GSA Advisory Panel

    

In a letter to GSA Administrator Doan, Chairman Waxman requested documents related to a
newly announced advisory panel tasked with examining existing tools for ensuring the
government pays the lowest prices for goods and services.

    Documents and Links
    
    -  Letter to Administrator Doan   
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